
Notice of Hearing 

The Department of Administration announces that it will hold a public hearing on a permanent rule to 

revise Chapter Adm 95 relating to the Service Award Program. 

Hearing Information 

Date:   Tuesday, February 27, 2018 
Time:   2:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

Location:   Department of Administration building, 101 E. Wilson Street, Madison, WI 53703 

Accessibility  

The meeting location is handicap accessible. If you need other special accommodations due to a 
disability, please contact the Wisconsin Department of Administration, Wisconsin Department of 
Administration, Division of Intergovernmental Relations, 101 E. Wilson Street, P.O. Box 8994, Madison, 

WI 53708. Telephone number: (608) 266-7043.  

Appearances at the Hearing and Submittal of Written Comments 

Written comments may be submitted no later than 4:30 p.m. on February 27, 2018. 

E-Mail: Dawn.Vick@wisconsin.gov 

 
Website: http://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/comment Copies of the rule will also be available at this 
website. 

 

Mail:  
Dawn Vick, Division Administrator, Department of Administration, Division of Intergovernmental 
Relations, 101 E. Wilson Street, P.O. Box 8944, Madison, WI 53708 
 

Initial Regulatory Flexibility Analysis  

The proposed rule will not have an effect on small businesses, as defined under s. 227.114 (1).  

Agency Small Business Regulatory Coordinator  

Nancy Mistele, SBRRB@wisconsin.gov, 608-267-7873 
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